

Newsletter ?

15TH SEPTEMBER 2017

Dates

Last day of half term Friday 20th October

Nursery reopens on Monday 30th October

Lunchtime

If you want your child to have soup at lunch time you can send it in a flask (we will provide the bowl and spoon.) We are not able to heat soup up.



Breakfast club

Children can come early to nursery from 8am. They will be served breakfast in the Rainbow room first. The charge for this is £5. Please book through the office.



Money for snacks

Thank you to those parents who are remembering to bring the money for snacks. The charge is £1 per week for those children who stay for half of the day, and £2 per week for those children who stay for the full day. The money box and tick off sheet is in the entrance.

Names in shoes

The children put wellies on when they play outside, so please make sure that your child's shoes are clearly named inside to avoid mix ups.

What are the children learning next week?

We are introducing the children to the main learning resources and areas so that they will be able to develop a wide range of skills; not always playing with the same things.

Purple Journal Book

You will see the journal book in the porch, on the table next to where the children find their names. This book is a weekly journal, in which we will include lots of photographs of what the children have been doing and learning each week. Please feel free to have a look. The children can look through too – but please do not let them draw on the pages! We will put it in the Rainbow room on Fridays.

Apple Day



On Wednesday we are learning about apples. Please could your child bring an apple to nursery. At group time we will be looking at them and talking about their different shapes, sizes and colours. We will be learning about apple seeds and trees. Lastly we will be eating them!

N2 Children

School Application Time

If your child will be 5 on or between 1st September 2018 and 31st August 2019, you need to complete their school application. School Admissions recommend that this is done online at:

www.durham.gov.uk/schooladmissions

If you cannot access the council's website please contact them and they will send you an application form.
The phone number for School Admissions is 03000 265896. The deadline for applications is 15th January 2018.



